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  Washi Style! Marisa Edghill,2015-01-13 Filled
with step-by-step projects—including greeting
cards, gift toppers, party accessories and toys—a
full-color guide to using the decorative paper
tapes from Japan, which have taken the design
world by storm, shows crafters how to take full
advantage of the unique properties of this new
crafting tape. Original.
  Washi Style! Marisa Edghill,2015 Colorful and
cute washi tape is every crafter's new best
friend. Easy to use and gorgeous to look at, these
decorative paper tapes from Japan have taken the
design world by storm. A much prettier version of
masking tape, washi tape is not as delicate as you
might think. Extremely versatile and available in
myriad patterns and varying widths, there's no
limit to what you can create. Whether you already
love washi tape or are new to the world of
decorative tapes, this project-packed book is sure
to inspire. Beautifully styled and photographed
step-by-step projects teach you new techniques for
creating and decorating with these popular tapes,
with no fewer than fifty creations for you to
make. Discover how to take full advantage of the
unique properties of this new crafting tape.
Create beautiful, personalized greeting cards,
unique gift toppers, stylish party accessories,
photo frames, ornaments, toys, jewelry, and more!-
-
  Environmental Change, Adaptation and Migration
Felicitas Hillmann,Marie Pahl,Birte
Rafflenbeul,Harald Sterly,2015-09-22 The
contributors present empirical and theoretical
insights on current debates on environmental
change, adaptation and migration. While focusing
on countries subject to environmental degradation,
it calls for a regional perspective that
recognises local actors and a systematic link
between development studies and migration
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research.
  Law, Normative Pluralism, and Post-Disaster
Recovery Vivencio O. Ballano,2017-09-14 This book
looks at how the multiplicity of formal and
informal normative systems that actualize the
post-disaster recovery goals of the country’s
Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Act of 2010
has resulted in the inadequate housing and
relocation of Typhoon Ketsana victims in the
Philippines. Using the sociological and normative
pluralist perspectives and the case study method,
it evaluates the level of conformity of the
components of the housing project according to
international conventions and legal standards. It
highlights the negative unintended consequences
caused by the complex normative regimes of various
competing stakeholders, rigid real estate
regulation, and the unscrupulous involvement of
powerful and ‘corrupt’ real estate developers and
housing groups as largely contributing to the
project’s deviation from the law’s proactive
objectives. This book attempts to promote the
socio-legal perspectives which have long been
overlooked in disaster research. Finally, it
invites policymakers to enact a comprehensive
disaster law and create a one-stop disaster
management agency to improve the long-term
rehabilitation of disaster victims in developing
countries such as the Philippines.
  Effects of the Late October 1991 North Atlantic
Extra-tropical Storm on Water Levels ,1992
  Climate Change and Natural Disasters Vinod
Thomas,2017-01-31 The start of the new millennium
will be remembered for deadly climate-related
disasters—the great floods in Thailand in 2011,
Super Storm Sandy in the United States in 2012,
and Typhoon Haiyan in the Philippines in 2013, to
name a few. In 2014, 17.5 million people were
displaced by climate-related disasters, ten times
more than the 1.7 million displaced by geophysical
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hazards. What is causing the increase in natural
disasters and what effect does it have on the
economy? Climate Change and Natural Disasters
sends three messages: human-made factors exert a
growing influence on climate-related disasters;
because of the link to anthropogenic factors,
there is a pressing need for climate mitigation;
and prevention, including climate adaptation,
ought not to be viewed as a cost to economic
growth but as an investment. Ultimately, attention
to climate-related disasters, arguably the most
tangible manifestation of global warming, may help
mobilize broader climate action. It can also be
instrumental in transitioning to a path of low-
carbon, green growth, improving disaster
resilience, improving natural resource use, and
caring for the urban environment. Vinod Thomas
proposes that economic growth will become
sustainable only if governments, political actors,
and local communities combine natural disaster
prevention and controlling climate change into
national growth strategies. When considering all
types of capital, particularly human capital,
climate action can drive economic growth, rather
than hinder it.
  The Asia-Pacific Century Adam B.
Lowther,2013-08-28 When Secretary of State Hillary
Clinton published America’s Pacific Century in
Foreign Policy magazine in November 2011, the
administration was clearly indicating to domestic
and international audiences that the United States
is beginning a pivot toward the Asia-Pacific.
Clinton’s article served as a spark for renewed
interest in the nation’s Asia-Pacific strategy and
American interests in the region. The Asia-Pacific
Century: Challenges and Opportunities looks to the
future of the Asia-Pacific and examines a broad
range of questions that focus on diplomatic,
economic, and military challenges facing the
region’s key players, with a particular focus on
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their relevance to the US military.
  The Asia-Pacific Century Adam Lowther,2013 When
Secretary of State Hillary Clinton published
America's Pacific Century in Foreign Policy
magazine in November 2011, the administration was
clearly indicating to domestic and international
audiences that the United States is beginning a
pivot toward the Asia-Pacific. Clinton's article
served as a spark for renewed interest in the
nation's Asi.
  Going to Extremes ,
  Climate Change in the Asia-Pacific Region Walter
Leal Filho,2015-04-02 This book investigates the
socio-economic impacts of Climate Change in the
Asia-Pacific region. The authors put forward a
strategy and action plans that can enhance the
capacity of government agencies and non-
governmental organizations to reduce the negative
impacts of climate change. The needs and interests
of critical and neglected groups are highlighted
throughout the book, alongside the need for
improving knowledge management on climate change.
The case studies presented offer regional analyses
for countries such as Australia, Bangladesh,
China, Fiji, India, Mongolia, Nepal and the
Philippines and cover issues such as livelihood
vulnerability and displacement, climate migration,
macroeconomic impacts, urban environmental
governance and disaster management.
  International Disaster Response Law Andrea de
Guttry,Marco Gestri,Gabriella Venturini,2012-08-31
With a Foreword by Kristalina Georgieva, European
Commissioner for International Cooperation,
Humanitarian Aid and Crisis Response Over the last
decades natural and man-made disasters have been
increasing in terms of frequency, size, number of
people affected and material damage caused. There
is growing awareness of the importance of adequate
national and international legal frameworks for
disaster prevention, mitigation and response. The



6

implementation of these frameworks, however, poses
serious challenges. This book analyses
International Disaster Response Law as developed
in recent times and identifies the main existing
normative gaps. The authors address the rights and
duties of States in preventing and mitigating
disasters, in facilitating access to their
territory for humanitarian relief actors, as well
as issues related to liability and compensation.
Due attention is paid to European Union law
governing disaster response (and to its reform in
the light of the Lisbon Treaty) and to the main
trends in domestic legislation. Human rights
obligations are thoroughly examined and the
potential relevance of international criminal law
is assessed. Additional topics such as the status
of relief personnel, the hindrances to the
delivery of relief consignments by customs and
excise administration, the use of civilian and
military defence assets in emergency situations,
the mechanisms and procedures available to offer
financial support for recovery and rehabilitation,
risk insurance, and the issue of corruption during
disaster-related activities are specifically
addressed. By drawing on the expertise of lawyers,
political scientists, economists and humanitarian
practitioners, the book promotes much-needed
interdisciplinary dialog and sheds light on a
largely uncharted field of research. It is
therefore essential reading for academics and
practitioners in international and EU law, policy
makers, civil protection and humanitarian
operators and for anyone interested in exploring
the legal facets of the international community’s
response to large-scale calamitous events. Over
the last decades natural and man-made disasters
have been increasing in terms of frequency, size,
number of people affected and material damage
caused. There is growing awareness of the
importance of adequate national and international
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legal frameworks for disaster prevention,
mitigation and response. The implementation of
these frameworks, however, poses serious
challenges. This book analyses International
Disaster Response Law as developed in recent times
and identifies the main existing normative gaps.
The authors address the rights and duties of
States in preventing and mitigating disasters, in
facilitating access to their territory for
humanitarian relief actors, as well as issues
related to liability and compensation. Due
attention is paid to European Union law governing
disaster response (and to its reform in the light
of the Lisbon Treaty) and to the main trends in
domestic legislation. Human rights obligations are
thoroughly examined and the potential relevance of
international criminal law is assessed. Additional
topics such as the status of relief personnel, the
hindrances to the delivery of relief consignments
by customs and excise administration, the use of
civilian and military defence assets in emergency
situations, the mechanisms and procedures
available to offer financial support for recovery
and rehabilitation, risk insurance, and the issue
of corruption during disaster-related activities
are specifically addressed. By drawing on the
expertise of lawyers, political scientists,
economists and humanitarian practitioners, the
book promotes much-needed interdisciplinary dialog
and sheds light on a largely uncharted field of
research. It is therefore essential reading for
academics and practitioners in international and
EU law, policy makers, civil protection and
humanitarian operators and for anyone interested
in exploring the legal facets of the international
community’s response to large-scale calamitous
events.
  Climate Change [3 volumes] Bruce E.
Johansen,2017-09-15 This three-volume set presents
entries and primary sources that will impress on
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readers that what we do—or don't do—today
regarding climate change will dramatically
influence what life on this planet will be like
for untold numbers of generations. How are the
behaviors of birds, butterflies, and other
migratory animals connected to climate change?
What does the term thermal inertia mean, and what
does this geophysical effect have on predicting
what the planet's future will be like? What is the
context for the effects we are seeing on various
forms of animal life, from migrating birds to
polar bears to mosquitoes that transmit Zika and
other diseases? Climate Change: An Encyclopedia of
Science, Society, and Solutions combines entries
describing Earth's variable climatic history,
references to scientific literature, weather
record data, and selected primary documents to
present readers with a comprehensive account of
global warming's effects worldwide. By examining
verifiable, quantitative information such as the
frequency and intensity of hurricanes and changes
in the hydrological cycle, as well as clear
patterns and trends of alternating droughts and
deluges and wildfires, melting ice, and rising
seas, readers will be able to understand why
scientists are so concerned about the future of
our climate. Researchers will benefit from
detailed explanations of scientific topics such as
thermal inertia, feedbacks, and tipping points;
and receive invaluable context on the role of
energy use in climate change, including
automobiles and air travel. Readers will learn
about the role of China in the current global
climate and in the future; the widespread effects
of climate change on agriculture; and how
indigenous peoples' lives are being impacted, from
drought and the Navajos to hunters' lives in the
Arctic. The work concludes with thought-provoking
debates regarding potential solutions, from wind
power and solar power to geo-engineering.
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  Integrative Observations and Assessments Shin-
ichi Nakano,Tetsukazu Yahara,Tohru
Nakashizuka,2014-06-04 This volume focuses on new
trends in monitoring biodiversity in the Asia-
Pacific region, one of the most rapidly changing
areas in the world. It provides reviews of the
challenges in studying the spatial variability of
biodiversity across various ecosystems. This book
also describes newly developed concepts and
methods for biodiversity observation including
ubiquitous genotyping, systematic conservation,
monitoring of the functions and services of
ecosystems and biodiversity informatics. These
contributions will lead to establishing
integrative observations and assessments of
biodiversity, essential for reporting the current
status and for the effective conservation and
sustainable use of biodiversity. This work will
interest biodiversity researchers not only in the
Asia-Pacific region but also across the entire
globe.
  Natural Disaster Management in the Asia-Pacific
Caroline Brassard,David W. Giles,Arnold M.
Howitt,2014-11-18 The Asia-Pacific region is one
of the most vulnerable to a variety of natural and
manmade hazards. This edited book productively
brings together scholars and senior public
officials having direct experience in dealing with
or researching on recent major natural disasters
in the Asia-Pacific. The chapters focus on
disaster preparedness and management, including
pre-event planning and mitigation, crisis
leadership and emergency response, and disaster
recovery. Specific events discussed in this book
include a broad spectrum of disasters such as
tropical storms and typhoons in the Philippines;
earthquakes in China; tsunamis in Indonesia,
Japan, and Maldives; and bushfires in Australia.
The book aims to generate discussions about
improved risk reduction strategies throughout the
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region. It seeks to provide a comparative
perspective across countries to draw lessons from
three perspectives: public policy, humanitarian
systems, and community engagement.
  The Dock and Harbour Authority ,1980
  How the World Breaks Stan Cox,Paul
Cox,2016-07-12 We’ve always lived on a dangerous
planet, but its disasters aren’t what they used to
be. How the World Breaks gives us a breathtaking
new view of crisis and recovery on the unstable
landscapes of the Earth’s hazard zones. Father and
son authors Stan and Paul Cox take us to the
explosive fire fronts of overheated Australia, the
future lost city of Miami, the fights over whether
and how to fortify New York City in the wake of
Sandy, the Indonesian mud volcano triggered by
natural gas drilling, and other communities that
are reimagining their lives after quakes,
superstorms, tornadoes, and landslides. In the
very decade when we should be rushing to heal the
atmosphere and address the enormous inequalities
of risk, a strange idea has taken hold of global
disaster policy: resilience. Its proponents say
that threatened communities must simply learn the
art of resilience, adapt to risk, and thereby
survive. This doctrine obscures the human hand in
creating disasters and requires the planet’s most
beleaguered people to absorb the rush of
floodwaters and the crush of landslides, freeing
the world economy to go on undisturbed. The Coxes’
great contribution is to pull the disaster debate
out of the realm of theory and into the muck and
ash of the world’s broken places. There we learn
that change is more than mere adaptation and life
is more than mere survival. Ultimately, How the
World Breaks reveals why—unless we address the
social, ecological, and economic roots of
disaster—millions more people every year will find
themselves spiraling into misery. It is essential
reading for our time.
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  Storm Data ,1996-04
  Natural Hazards, Second Edition Burrell E.
Montz,Graham A. Tobin,Ronald R.
Hagelman,2017-04-26 Revised edition of: Natural
hazards: explanation and integration / Graham A.
Tobin and Burrell E. Montz. c1997.
  Engaging Isolated Communities in Disaster
Preparation and Communication in the Philippines
Dennis John Sumaylo,2023-09-04 This book provides
an account of how local government units in the
Philippines engage marginalized and geographically
isolated communities in taking part in pre-
disaster communication efforts. The book focuses
on communities classified by the government as
Geographically Isolated and Disadvantaged Areas
(GIDA) on the culturally rich island of Mindanao,
Philippines. The focus is centered on GIDA
communities because they are assumed to receive
less information and help in relation to their
circumstances. This book accounts for the disaster
preparedness communicative conditions of people
living in GIDAS and identifies synergies and
tensions in the engagement process. As such,
specific branches of enquiry focus on how
information-seeking and sharing experiences of
GIDA communities inform the current practice of
community engagement. In taking this research
approach, this book deliberately gives voice to
these marginalized and often silenced communities.
In general, the study examines other possibilities
(or variables) in the pre-disaster risk
communication process that truly engage
geographically isolated and socioeconomically
disadvantaged communities in disaster risk
reduction and management (DRRM). Considering the
existing methodologies used to engage local
communities in DRRM, this book looks at ways in
which bottom-up and top-down approaches could be
melded together for a transformational level of
engagement in these communities. The novelty of
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addressing issues concerning geographically
isolated communities in a developing country is a
research track worthy of being investigated by
academics. The book is of interest to students and
in development communication and disaster risk
communication as well as community engagement
practitioners specializing in DRRM. The framework
proposed in this book for engaging isolated
communities is helpful to practitioners in
designing, planning, and implementing pre-disaster
communication and community engagement programs.
  Yearbook of the United Nations 2013 United
Nations DPI,2018-03-19 With its comprehensive
coverage of political and security matters, human
rights issues, economic and social questions,
legal issues, and institutional, administrative
and budgetary matters, the Yearbook of the United
Nations stands as the most authoritative reference
work on the activities and concerns of the
Organization. Fully indexed, the Yearbook includes
the texts of all major General Assembly, Security
Council and Economic and Social Council
resolutions and decisions, putting all of these in
a narrative context of United Nations
consideration, decision and action.
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